
We would like to warmly welcome all grandparents to our special 

Grandparents Christmas afternoon

on Thursday  7th December from 1.30pm to 3.20pm.

You will be able to spend the afternoon in your grandchild’s class 

taking part in Christmas themed activities as detailed below. 

Reception classes – Christmas crafts and songs

Year 1 classes – mince pie making and songs from ‘The Landlord’s Cat’

Year 2 classes – Christmas decoration making and carols

Refreshments will then be served from 2.30pm onwards by our PTA in the hall 

where you can chat to other grandparents and enjoy a mince pie or two.

We hope you see you there!


